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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Faculty Senate 
   
FROM:  Samantha Swindell 

CAS Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies  
 
DATE:  4.1.2024  
 
SUBJECT: CAS Statement on Graphic Art and Integrated Design option 
 
 
On April 1, the Department of Digital Technology and Culture (DTC) raised concerns about 
the Department of Art’s proposed option in Graphic Art and Integrated Design. In response 
to those concerns, the Department of Art agreed to modify the option’s 4-year plan to 
include language that specifies certain DTC courses as recommended for fulfilling the 
option’s elective courses.         
 
The College of Arts and Sciences requests that this modified 4-year plan, adopting DTC’s 
requested changes, be submitted into the record and voted on at the Faculty Senate 
meeting on April 4, 2024.   
 
 
 
 


